
Aviation Safety 800 Independence Ave., S.W.
Washington, DC  20591

Mr. David Oord
Chair, Aviation Rulemaking 

Advisory Committee
Wisk
2700 Broderick Way
Mountain View, CA 94043

Dear Mr. Oord:

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) acknowledges receipt of the following
recommendation reports, and considers the submittal of these reports, accepted by the Aviation 
Rulemaking Advisory Committee (ARAC) on December 8, 2022, as completed:

Part 145 Working Group Final Recommendation Report
Training Standardization Working Group Master Schedule Recommendation Report   
Avionics System Harmonization Working Group Ground Spoiler Alerting Final 
Recommendation Report

I wish to thank the members of the working groups who provided resources to develop and 
review the recommendations. I also wish to thank the ARAC members who reviewed and 
approved the recommendation reports. The recommendation reports and the other official 
documents are available on the FAA’s Committee Database Website
(https://www.faa.gov/regulations_policies/rulemaking/committees/documents/).

The FAA will keep ARAC apprised of the FAA’s efforts to address recommendations during 
future ARAC public meetings. 

Sincerely,

Brandon Roberts
Executive Director, Office of Rulemaking
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